
This article originally appeared in the June 1997 issue of the RVator newsletter. It was reprinted 

in the “24 Years of the RVator” book, but a few of the photos were omitted. While this copy is 

unfortunately very low resolution, the extra pictures may help in understanding the general 

method for forming the aluminum windscreen fairings. 

 

 

 

 



 



 

 

 


